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Comments: I find the expansion of the Holland lake lodge to be very problematic.  The rustic current Lodge fits

with the primitive nature of Holland lake, a major entrance to the iconic Bob Marshall Wilderness.  The planned

restaurant, multiple lakeside cabins, massive parking lots, and other large buildings are simply not compatible

with the site.  I have had the privilege of spending the night at the primitive owl creek forest service rental cabin

on two occasions  in mid winter and taking the 10 minute walk  over to Holland lake.  Having a gigantic resort on

the lake shore would have completely changed the character of that walk.  Pollution from increased water usage

by increasing guest numbers will be harmful to pristine Holland Lake as will increased car traffic and air pollution

from the cars.

A major resort on Holland lake is completely  unnecessary.  There are plenty of resorts in the nearby region.

Why ruin Holland Lake?  Aesthetically, environmentally, this project is just plain wrong!


